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Habitat for Humanity is a volunteer-driven organization.  We are so incredibly grateful for the volunteers who work with us.  At the end of every quarter, we are taking time to recognize some of these outstanding people.  Below is a picture of the volunteers who worked over 200 hours between January1-March 31, 2019.  (From left to right:  Barry Henderson, Barb Greene, Dave Miller, Earl Hofstetter, William Neuendorff, Ronnie Matthews, and Timothy Shields)
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